No, we are not affected by
Log4j vulnerability (CVE-
2021-44228)

No Syncplify software uses (nor has ever used) anything written in Java. Furthermore, and more
specifically, no Syncplify software uses (nor has ever used) Log4j. Therefore, none of our software

is affected by (nor it has ever been) any Log4j bug or vulnerability.
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